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Sunday, Sept. 16
10:00 A.M. Sunday School Service with Holy Supper. 


Usher/Setup: Dandridge Cole


Sunday School Teachers: Nursery / Anndwyn & Brynna; 4 years-K / Liza & 
Adele; 1st-3rd grades / Sheila & Shannah; 4th-6th grades / Jen & Carrie O


11:30 A.M.—12:30 P.M. (after church).  First Chance for Autumn Weekends 
volunteers to do (the needed) orientation walk-through at the booth and kitchen. 
Second chance will be after church on the 23rd.  

Tuesday, Sept. 17
7:30 P.M. Board Meeting. Library

Thursday, Sept. 20
9:30 A.M. Moms’ Morning Class.  Maraika Buick’s

Heads Up: 

Friday, Sept. 21
Feast of Charity will be POTLUCK. Subject of class will be School Leadership. 

Saturday, Sept. 22
8:30 A.M. - 12:00 P.M. Autumn Weekends Party of Work

Autumn Weekends Update: We are only two weekends away from the grand opening! And we still need volunteers in all areas: captains, booth helpers, openers, closers, grillmeisters, activity leads and helpers, and bakers/cooks. Please either sign up on the (now working) Autumn Weekends sign-up sheet

<http://www.kemptonnewchurch.org/cgi-bin/AW-Signup> or contact Jen McQueen (captains/shift help), Leesa Cooper (baking/cooks), or Eloné Zimmerman (activities).  As an added incentive, those volunteering for activities or booth help will receive a voucher for a free steam table item. Sorry cooks and bakers, you can nibble away as you cook!

Also, we’ve had a shift in the activity dates. They are now:  9/29 - Big Board Game Day; 10/6 - Farm Day (new date); 10/13 - STEM Day; 10/20 - Carnival Day (new date); and 10/27 - Art Day. Please adjust your calendars accordingly.

The Planning Committee has worked very hard to add a lot of great improvements and changes this year, but we still need help bringing this ship home!  We look forward to the huge upswing in volunteers! 
Thank you – The Admirals (Torrey and Kit Cooper)
Message from the General Church about Reaching Young Adults: The General Church of the New Jerusalem wants to make sure we are meeting the needs of young adults (ages 18-35) who are connected to the church. To that end, we'd like to know where young adults are moving to and what colleges they are attending, so that local congregations can reach out to them and so that the church can keep in touch with them and offer support. We often have outdated contact information, so to help with this situation, I’ve put together a brief survey for young adults to fill out.  https://newchurch.org/youngadultcontact/. 

[I invite] your questions.  Thank you – Rev. Coleman Glenn coleman.glenn@brynathyn.edu.
Oil Spots: There are signs up and down the center part of the church/school driveway that someone’s car is (or was?) leaking. Maybe check yours out? 

Ground Beef Sale!  Maiden Creek Beef is having a sale on 10 lb/ family packs of delicious

frozen ground beef: $35.  Starting September 20, 1 lb. packages will also be available – for $3.99. 
Payment Methods: credit card, check, cash, PayPal, Venmo. Call 484-375-4406 to order.  (Order additional steak options through www.maidencreekbeef.com.  Kelsie Odhner
Beethoven Concert: Free admission. Donations accepted. Sunday, September 16, at 3:00 P.M. Simon Maurer (KNCS violin teacher) and Xun Pan (pianist) performing Beethoven’s Sonatas for violin and piano – Nos. 2, 8, and 5.  St. Paul’s Lutheran Church in Orwigsburg (215 N. Warren St.). For more information: 570-640-9285 or mauviolin@yajoo.com

Those Who Fell and Those Who Carry On: 

I want to share with and encourage you all to consider seeing this show, and share this with your high schooler(s). (See attachment please.) 

9/11 is “current events” in our lifetime; while it happened in the recent memory of us as adults, many kids do not learn about this most significant recent historical event. This show has no liberal angle, it is a pure experience of one (fictional) family’s being affected directly by the 9/11 attacks. I think that this is very important for the high school kids to see. And anyone who remembers That Day. This story is significant.

The encore production is affiliated with the Stephen Siller Tunnel to Towers Foundation. See the link below, and please read what the writer says about the show to us on the Talisman Players email group –

“As you all [in the Talisman family] know, I wrote and directed a show in May, produced by Talisman, after being chosen during the directors’ course given by Tom [Nardone] and Christine [Storch] last fall. It deals with the emotional aftermath of the September 11th attacks on a young family in Brooklyn; a cause dear to my heart. While the ability to present it at all was an honor, I was blown away when Kutztown University asked us to revive the show as part of their September 11th remembrance events this week. 

So we’ll bring to you 4 encore performances of Those Who Fell and Those Who Carry On. September 13th and 14th at 7:30 P.M. and September 15th at 2 P.M. and 7:30 P.M. in the Little Theatre below Schaeffer Auditorium. Admission is free but we will be collecting donations for the Stephen Siller Tunnel to Towers Foundation. Read about their great work with first responders and wounded veterans here: tunnel2towers.org and consider donating.” 

I encourage everyone, not only high schoolers, to see this show. I found it deeply moving, it is most excellently well written. 

And btw it is free.

Please call me, for Talisman Players, with questions. Thanks!!  Suzanne Evans
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